
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Parents: 

Anchor Bay Schools is continuing its efforts to facilitate communication with 
parents/guardians.  You will now have the ability to securely view your child’s grades, 
grades history and attendance via the Internet using the PowerSchool Parent Portal. 

If you have internet access at home or at work you will be able to view the information 
on your student at any time.  You can access the Parent Portal from the Anchor Bay 
Schools website: http://www.anchorbay.misd.net Look under Quick Links on the home 
page or under the Quick Link in the High School section.  

When you have created your account with your own UserID and Password the following 
Access ID and Access Password will allow you to link your child to your account: 

Access ID: 
Access Password: 

Your user name and password should not be shared with your child because there is 
parent-specific information that could be changed and should not be available to your 
child. 

Grades will be posted on the Parent Portal by the teachers.  Please keep in mind that the 
teachers have one week to post the assignments and grades.  Use this information to talk 
with your child about their progress at school. 

If you have any issues accessing the Parent Portal, please contact the office. 

Sincerely, 

http:http://www.anchorbay.misd.net

